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Hi Everyone,  
 
We hope you’ve all had a wonderful weekend. The weather was so lovely!  
 
We are all very excited about the children returning on Monday – only four more days of remote learning! We 
hope you all received the letter on Friday detailing the full reopening protocols from next Monday. We will be 
running things as we did in the Autumn term, with the same rigorous focus on keeping safe. Thank you for 
your support with in this in advance, and if you do have any questions, please do email us. The risk 
assessment will be up on the school website by Wednesday for you to read.  
 
Today is the start of MOVE IT MARCH! We will be focusing on our physical health and wellbeing, and getting 
our stamina back up to full capacity for all our wonderful learning! We will be doing lots of exercise and 
games, and will be giving the children lots of special stickers for challenging and pushing themselves to meet 
their goals. Our BE word for March is BE Co-operative as we focus on playing and learning together in a 
positive way. It’s going to be lots of fun and we are really looking forward to Move it March!  
 
In our assembly tomorrow, we will be asking all our families to be setting themselves a physical challenge for 
the month. Can you set yourself the challenge to do 50 press ups? Run 5k? Hold a plank for a minute? Do 
some stretches every morning? We would love to hear what you are all up to! 
 
Don’t forget to tune in on Thursday and World Book Day. We will uploading lots of our favourite stories and 
hope you enjoy them.  
 
Have a great rest of your week.  
 
Jennie Reed and Nicola Hayles 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

HEADS' CORNER 
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NOTICES AND NEWS 

WORLD BOOK DAY 

 

We will be postponing World Book Day for when we all return back into school.  In the meantime, think 
about your favourite book. Fiction or non-fiction, who is your favourite author, character or illustrator?  
 
 
 

INFORMATION ABOUT RETURNING TO SCHOOL 

 

We are excited to be welcoming all children back to school next Monday. All parents were sent an email on 
Friday with lots of important information. Please take the time to read this. Please also ensure that you 
complete the Home School Agreement by Wednesday this week. The link can be found in the letter. 
 
 
 

LUNCHES FOR YOUR CHILD 

 

If your child normally has a school meal next week we will be serving them with a school packed lunch and 
then from March the 15th we will be serving hot meals again. 
If you wish to switch the meal option from last term for your child, please ensure you call or email the office by 
Wednesday 3rd March.   
School dinners are charged at £2.20 a day or £11.00 a week. 
 
 
 



 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OUR NURSERY AND RECEPTION CHILDREN 

 

Reception have been making bread as part of their new topic about 
food. Here are some lovely pictures. 
 
 
 



 

 

      

 

   

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FROM OUR YEAR 3’s –  
Year three’s new topic this term is GODS and MORTALS. Here 
are some of the children’s work.  

 
 
 
 

FROM OUR YEAR 4’s 
The Year 4 bubble have made amazing life-size models of the human body. Both different but creative! 

 
 

 
 
 



 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OUR YEAR 5’S 

Autobiographies 

 



 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BEAM – BARNET EARLY AUTISM MODEL 

 



 

 

      

 

 

 
 

 

 

 Our Children's Centre are running virtual sessions for the following: 

Introduction to solid foods/Weaning  
9th March 10-11am  
Text  07950791287 
 
Boogie Mites for 0-5 years old  
Wednesdays 9.15am - 10am t 
Text 07718 648305  
 
Basic Greek lessons for adults and children  
Thursdays  1pm - 1.45pm  
Text 07718 648305 
 
Rhyme Time Fridays  0-5 years old  
Fridays 10.30am - 11.15am  
Text 07718 648305 
 

Barnet Library Service 

Libraries are currently offering a Select and Collect service and are running a range of online 
activities. The links for library activities are published on the libraries events webpage and also 
weekly in our Discover your Library Newsletter for Children and Families. As and when 
lockdown restrictions are lifted, library services will be reintroduced as soon as it is practical 
and safe to do so. Please check the www.barnet.gov.uk/libraries for details of services available 
at any time. 

Please email info@underhillcc.barnetmail.net or text 07718 648 305 for Adult courses in 
partnership with Barnet & Southgate College 

ESOL  

Art for Wellbeing Wednesdays 6pm -7.30pm  

If parents/carers need advice and information they can contact 07718 648305 
on Monday 9.30am - 11.30am   
 

Welfare advice and Locality housing navigator advice please email 
info@underhillcc.barnetmail.net or call 020 8449 2423 to book a telephone appointment. 

Telephone Counselling text 07718 648305 to arrange sessions 

Please also find attached the East/Central Locality timetable 

https://www.barnet.gov.uk/sites/default/files/virtual_january_2021.pdf 

 

https://www.barnet.gov.uk/libraries/select-and-collect
https://www.barnet.gov.uk/libraries/library-events
https://confirmsubscription.com/h/d/A7D92DE4086ACF64
http://www.barnet.gov.uk/libraries

